
WELCOME
TO ST. JULIE’S

We are delighted to welcome you to St. 
Julie’s Catholic High School and into 
our Notre Dame Family, part of a global 
community of schools. We would like 
to invite you to our Year 7 Welcome 
Evening on Wednesday 15th 
March, 2017. Refreshments will 
be available from 5.45pm.
The evening will provide you and your 
daughter with the opportunity to meet staff 
and students and to find out more about 
your new school and its proud heritage in 
Liverpool since 1851! Information will be 
provided about uniform, the curriculum, 
extra-curricular activities and the spiritual 
and moral development of our students.
Whilst we talk to you, your daughter will 
have an opportunity to meet her new 
school friends and to learn about our 
values and traditions.
This event will be followed in the summer 
term by individual information sharing 
meetings with the Senior Leadership 
Team whereby we hope to find out more 
about your daughter, prior to the common 
induction day on Wednesday, 5th July 
2017.
We look forward to meeting you in 
person and sharing with you our 
hopes and aspirations for your 
daughter.

MEET THE TEAM...
Mrs Sewell
Mrs Sewell is our Assistant Headteacher with 
responsibility for Key Stage 3.  She is an experienced 
languages teacher and a member of our Safeguarding 
Team. She was also a pupil at St. Julie’s herself!

Mrs Middleman
Mrs Middleman is our 
Transition Co-ordinator. 
She will be talking to the 
staff at your daughter’s 
primary school, and will 
be working with your 
daughter to help to make 
her transition to St Julie’s 
a smooth one.

Mrs Raven
Mrs Raven is our
Admissions Officer. She is
responsible for taking care
of your daughter’s application
and transfer to St. Julie’s. If you have
any questions about your application,
any forms you need to fill in or who you might need to 
speak to please contact Mrs. Raven on 0151 428 7561.

Attendance at our Welcome Evening
Due to availability of space we must restrict our invitation to one adult 
only accompanying your daughter, and we ask that you confirm your 
attendance by contacting Mrs Raven by e-mailing 
admissions@stjulies.org.uk
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